
TWIN RIVERS BRANCH #109 
Marysville, California 

Incorporated June 18, 1984 

SONS IN RETIREMENT 

CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAYS IN  APRIL 
 
David Dagnino Jeff Gingery 
 
 Larry Herrera Gerry Kirk 
 
   John Thunen Eric Vodden  

 

Social hour....11:00 am            We meet the third Tuesday of every month 

Luncheon…..12:00 pm                            NEXT LUNCHEON - April 15, 2025  Meal ---- $22 
          Plaza Room, Hilcrest Plaza, 210 Julie Drive, Yuba City    w/o meal  --$2                                                                   

BIG SIR - TJ Fetters       (530)301-9054        thomasfetters45@yahoo.com   
 
April is here and I am hoping you are enjoying the Spring time and that you have a wonderful and 
Blessed Easter.  
 
This months meeting will be on the 15th and I hope to see all of you there.  
 
Remember we are always looking to increase our membership so please bring a guest so they can see 
what a great group we are.  T.J. Fetters 

MEMBERSHIP  Sir Gerry Dorsey  (530)742-1449    sirgerry109@gmail.com  
  

 After updating the roster, we have 42 members.  We need to build our mem-
bership, so please keep that in mind when you talk to your friends and neighbors.   
 
Please attend as many meetings as you can. 
. 

  

 
 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT Sir Roland D’Arcy  (530)743-8742    
 

Treasurer Report: Currently Branch 109 has $1,113.97 in it’s account.  All bills 
been paid including the second quarter assessment of $121.00 to SIR Inc., our 
governing body.  
    Roland D’Arcy, Br. 109 Treasurer 

Let the Sunshine In 
If  you know one of our members is facing  a challenge , contact either Dennis Bissell [530 
713 7787] or TJ Fetters [530 301 9054] ,so a card, note. or call from SIR can be offered in 
acknowledgement and support. 



SLOWTROLLERS - Sir Don Allen     (530)743-2160   dsallen74@comcast.net 
Fishing Report by Don Allen  
 Last month we had a “Team Tournament” on Collins Lake. 
Seven boats showed up, and a mixture of Bass and Trout were 
caught.  
 The Big Bag, for 7 Bass, was 14 lbs. 4 oz., with the largest 
Bass weighing 3 lbs. 6 oz.  Big Bag, for 7 Trout, was 3 lbs. 6 oz. and 
the biggest Trout was 1 lbs. 13 oz.  
This month we have a “Tournament” scheduled for April 17

th
 on Englebrite.  

 
Fishing is improving as the water warms. 
  
  We meet the 1st Monday of the month at the Moose Lodge in Yuba City, 8:30 - 9 am; 
for   coffee and donuts. The meeting begins at 9 am. 

BOWLING Sir Ray Buttacavoli, (530)671-5599    Sir Jeff Brockman (530)755-0746 
 

 Once again Beale Bowl is open, and we are bowling every  Wednesday. 
 
We bowl at 11:00 AM. All are welcome to bowl with us, but if you have not 
bowled with us since we moved to Beale AFB, it will be necessary to con-

tact me so that we can start the paperwork for the Guest Pass.   

You can contact me at the phone number above or via email at 

rdb0416@comcast.net .   

DINING OUT       Sir Roland D’Arcy     743-8742 or rolanddrc@yahoo.com  
 

Our March Dining Out was at Carlito’s and had a group of 33 attendees. 
All seemed to have a good time with lots of good food.  
 
Our April Dining Out will be on Thursday the 24th at 6 pm. It will be at  
Pete’s Brewhouse in Yuba City. Originally it was voted that we go to Mar-
cello’s but they are booked for another large group that night. Hope you 
can attend and if so please let me know.  
  

  rolanddrc@yahoo.com or 530-743-8742   Bon Appetit  
 

GOLF  ---  Sir Dennis Dempsey   487-3830  /    Sir Roland D’Arcy    743-8742    

The golfing schedule is very active from March to October. 
There are a few tournament regulations that ensure that 
play is efficient and enjoyable for everyone. 
1. Players must sign up ten days in advance to maximize 
players allowed. Others are placed on a waiting list. 
2. Payment at tournaments is always in cash. 
Participants scheduled to play who do not show up will pay $10 and pay in 
advance for any of the following tournaments.   
Contact Dennis (530) 487-3830 or Pete (530) 674-7234  

mailto:rolanddrc@yahoo.com
mailto:rolanddrc@yahoo.com


BOCCE BALL Chairman - Carey Saunders (530) 632-1859 /  Jack Schoen, Assistant  - (719) 400-9830  
 
Bocce Ball is an easy game to learn but it can be a very hard game to master. It is 
sort of a combination of bowling and billiards. Bocce is played with eight large 
balls and one smaller target or object ball called a jack or pallino. The objective is 
to throw your bocce balls closer to the pallino or jack than your opponent. 
  

We play every Tuesday at Sam Brannon Park on Gray Avenue at 10:00.  
Please come and join us.  

   ANNIVERSARIES THIS MONTH 
 
  Don Allen (2014)  Roland D’Arcy (2007)  
 
 Frank Vega (2009)   CONGRATULATIONS  

  

There are 3 kinds of men in this world. Some remain single and make 

wonders happen. Some have girlfriends and see wonders happen. Rest get 
married and wonder what happened! 
 

****** 

Wives are magicians. They can change anything into an argument. 
 

****** 

Why do women live a Better, Longer & Peaceful Life, compared to men? 

A very INTELLIGENT student replied: "Because Women don't have a wife!" 
 

****** 

COOL MESSAGE BY A WIFE: Dear Mother-in-law, Don't teach me how to 

handle my children. I am living with one of yours and he needs a lot 
of improvement!? 
 

****** 

When a married man says, I WILL THINK ABOUT IT - what he really means 

is that he doesn't know his wife's opinion yet. 
 

****** 

A lady says to her doctor: "My husband has a habit of talking in his 

sleep! What should I give him to cure it?" 
 

The doctor replies: "Give him an opportunity to speak when he's awake! " 
  
 ****** 
 

Someone asked an old man: “Even after 70 years, you still call your 

wife – darling, honey, luv.  What’s the secret?" 

Old man: “I forgot her name and I’m scared to ask her." 
  
  



Sir Newsletter  
2328 Foust Street 
Marysville, CA 95901  
 

 PLEASE HAND CANCEL 


